Asian American Pacific Islander Heritage Month Celebration
Lincoln Square Mall — Urbana, IL

Sunday, April 29, 2012

This year’s Asian American Pacific Islander (APPI) Heritage Month Celebration was a
great success with approximately 350 attendees. During this time, funds were used to
purchase food, arts and crafts material, compensation for performers and education
supplies.

This grant helped our Center to further develop artistic relationships with community
cultural organizations, and meeting our mutual goals of sharing Asian and Asian
American cultural resources. This Urbana Arts Grant has helped our organization meet
its mission of promoting cross-cultural understanding of Asian American and Asian
international experiences within the campus and the Champaign-Urbana community
through educational, social and cultural programs. AAPI Heritage Month Celebration
was a successful way to join together university students, staff and community members.
Family and friends gathered together to watch performances by different cultural groups.
Some popular performances have included Wushu, Chinese Yoyo and Gah Rak Mu Dang
Korean Drum Team. Served by student organization volunteers, attendees also had the
chance to sample different food from various cultures. Food is ordered from different
local Asian restaurants in the Champaign-Urbana community.

The total number of hours spent on completing the project was approximately 200 hours.
This included extensive planning, administration, promotion, production and putting
together the final presentation.

There were over 350 people that participated in the celebration.

. Aside from professional and student staff of the Center, many different groups and
individuals collaborated with us to contribute to the success of the event. Seven
community and student organizations collaborated as performers and over 30 individuals
that assisted with cultural activities and info tables.
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